Centennial and Beyond Donation



Dear Friends and Supporters,

Southeast Japanese School and Community Center is celebrating its 100th Anniversary this year. We look forward with great enthusiasm to continue our mission of educating Japanese language, culture, traditions, heritage, and providing a place to foster community connection for future generations.

Join us as Centennial and Beyond Donor. Your generosity will support centennial celebration events, historical and cultural preservation, and continued programs for our youth, families, and seniors as well as updating our faculty, building maintenance and exploring new building improvements. We are a volunteer-based organization. 100% of your monetary support is used towards SEJSCC goals and objectives.

 Diamond Circle
 \$10,000 and above

 Gold Circle
 \$6,000 to \$9,999

 Silver Circle
 \$3,000 to \$5,999

 Patrons
 \$1,000 to \$2,999

 Supporters
 \$Up to \$999

All donors will be recognized on our Tomodachi Newsletter and website. Diamond, Gold, Silver and Patron donors will receive additional prominent recognition on a permanent donor display at SEJSCC. We are a registered 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization. Your donation is tax deductible.

l wish to donate \$	to Southeast Japanese School and Community Center.	
Name(s):		
	Cell:	

Method of Payment: Check

PLEASE MAIL THIS DONATION LETTER AND CHECK PAYABLE TO:

SOUTHEAST JAPANESE SCHOOL 14615 GRIDLEY RD. NORWALK, CA. 90650

Sincerely,

Dean Wada, SEISCC President

Online

Please go to SEJSCC.ORG.

SEISCC



